From: Adelaide Camillo adelaide@acamillo.com

Subject: questions for Comp Plan Comm before meeting tonight 6/16/22

Date: Jun 16, 2022 at 3:19:53 PM

To: CompPlan@washingtonny.org, Margaret Schneible

margaretschneible@gmail.com

Hello All:

Sorry that I missed the deadline for questions, but this question is the same question I proposed in the survey I filled out, as well as a question I asked in public meetings held over the last two years on zoom before this committee convened.

• When is the TOW's Comp Plan going to be reviewed for the purposes intended by that 2015 plan: to update town zoning codes for the protection and preservation of environmentally sensitive areas of the TOW. There are many environmentally sensitive areas of the Town of Washington that, to my understanding, are not yet identified and protected by zoning code.

Thank you for your work on this matter.

Adelaide Camillo